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MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION and RENEWAL INVOICE 
 
2025 membership dues for the Police Chiefs Association of Nebraska are now due.  The 
IRS identification number is 36-3596164.  Please return this invoice with your payment.  If 
a credit card invoice is needed, please contact PCAN’s Treasurer, Chief Rick Hickstein. 
 
NAME:                                                                  DEPARTMENT: 

 
ADDRESS: 

 
EMAIL ADDRESS:                                                   PHONE: 

         
____  Metropolitan, Primary and First Class Cities     $200.00 
 
____  Federal and State Agencies        $200.00 
 
____  Second Class Cities         $120.00 
 
____ Villages          $  80.00 
 
____  Deputy Chiefs (and/or designated command) -  First Class Cities & Above  $100.00 
 
____  Deputy Chiefs (and/or designated command) -  All Other     $  80.00 
 
____  Lifetime Retired – All (meeting bylaw requirements) One Time Payment   $  10.00 
 
Please submit dues in the form of a check, made payable to PCAN, or credit card 
information to: 
 
Chief Rick Hickstein, PCAN Treasurer 

Chadron Police Department 
125 Main Street 

Chadron, NE  69337 

(308) 432-0510 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUING SUPPORT 

mailto:kspencer@scottsbluff.org
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